
WELCOME
Thanks for visiting Grace Chapel. We hope you find 
this place welcoming and filled with excitement 
about what God is doing here. If we can help you, 
please don’t hesitate to ask. Welcome home!

IN EACH SERVICE
KIDS AND YOUTH: Age-appropriate classes are 
available for kids, birth – 5th grade, during both 
services. Junior High and High School students meet 
at 9:00 a.m. in the south building. Guest Services will 
show you the way to your kid’s class. We will make 
sure your kids are safe and cared for while they 
are here. 

CONNECT CARD: There are many ways to  
connect at Grace. The Connect Card is our primary 
way of ensuring that you are cared for and plugged-
in to our community. Simply fill out a Connect Card 
and drop it in the boxes as you leave today. One of 
our leaders will contact you during the week. 

PRAYER: If you need prayer, you can share that need 
confidentially with men and women available at the 
front of the Worship Center after each service. You 
may also share your need by filling out the Connect 
Card. Drop your card in one of the boxes as you 
leave today.

GIVING: Grace Chapel is using Pushpay to make 
online gifts easier. Simply text “gracechapel” to 
77977 or visit our website at GraceChapel.org/Give 
and choose the “give now” button to set up giving.

 GRACE CHAPEL APP: Download our church 
app for your Apple or Android device! You 
can listen to past sermons, follow along with 
the sermon notes, register for events, give, 
read the bulletin, and more! Just go to the 
app store on your device and search for 
“Grace Chapel Denver!”
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HOW TO MAKE GRACE CHAPEL YOUR HOME  PRAYER
PRAYER GATHERING • MAR 1 • 7 PM

Imagine the power and transformation of people 
seeking the presence of God corporately. We’re 
getting together to lift up the name of Jesus and 
pray. Will you join us? We’ll have childcare available 
for your kids 3 and under.

GraceChapel.org/Prayer

 MEN
MEN’S RETREAT • APR 6–8 • CAMP ELIM

$110 BY MARCH 25

Join other men from Grace as we gather for a 
weekend that promises to bring lasting satisfaction 
to your soul, deep insight to your heart, and a new 
perspective on your life. Come and be inspired, 
encouraged, and refreshed as you connect 
with God and other men. Pastor Josh will be 
our speaker.

GraceChapel.org/Men

 LITTLETON SUPPER CLUB
FEB 23 • 5 PM 

2851 E GEDDES PL, CENTENNIAL, 80122

Gretchen Lehman has started a Littleton Supper 
Club and would like to offer, those at Grace, a 
place to invite and connect with your neighbors 
and other believers. We will share good food, ask 
real questions, and listen well. There’s no cooking 
or cleanup; just good conversation and a chance 
to wind down. Bring your whole family! Childcare 
is available, so you can enjoy some grownup time. 
Call Gretchen at 720.724.5904 or visit facebook.
com/groups/Littleton.Supper.Club  
to R.S.V.P.

 WOMEN
MOPS • 1ST AND 3RD WED • 9:30–11:30 AM

Calling all moms of kiddos ages birth – 
Kindergarten! Moms meet to encourage each other 
in the challenging role of motherhood. Join us for 
encouraging speakers and a yummy breakfast. This 
week, Ron Brenning will be speaking about “Tough 
Conversations.” Email Robin Miller for information 
and to register your child(ren) for childcare.

Email robinm.miller@hotmail.com

Find a group to join and foster 
meaningful relationships.

Come to an event where you 
meet others.

Use your talents and time to help 
others and further our mission.

Become a vital part of our family 
by leading, giving, and praying.

MAR 1 • 7 PM

Prayer is woven throughout the fabric of who 
we are at Grace. Jesus invites us to commune 
with Him as a church body. Will you join us?

GraceChapel.org/Prayer

1ST – 8TH GRADE • 7–8 PM • WEDNESDAYS

FEB 21 – MAR 21 • SINGING MAR 25

We are starting a youth choir, and they will be 
singing on Palm Sunday during both services.

Visit the Upper Lobby to sign up your kids



 PARENTING CLASS - THE GAP
SUNDAYS • 9 AM • ROOM 312

Do you have a child who is a teen, or wishes 
they were a teen? Join us for discussion and 
encouragement as we seek Jesus to be the  
center of our families and marriages. Join us! 
Contact Brian Bearman for more info.

Email bearmans@me.com

 CARE
EQUIPPED TO CARE • WEDNESDAYS

THROUGH APRIL 11 • 6:30–8:30 PM • $35

UPPER LOBBY HUB

Have a heart to come alongside others biblically 
but not quite sure how? It’s not too late to join 
our Wednesday evening class. Our time together 
includes both teaching and role playing. We are 
looking at struggles like depression, homosexuality, 
marriage, and family/parenting struggles. Register 
on our website or just show up and check it out.

GraceChapel.org/Equipped

 HEY ELEVATION COMMUNITY!
Are you a part of the Elevation Apartments 
community? Butch and Kathy Ross would love 
to get connected with you. We’re working 
hard to create events and deepen relationships 
at Elevation, and we want to make sure you 
are invited.

Call Kathy at 303.908.0748 for info

 YOUTH CHOIR
1ST – 8TH GRADE • WEDNESDAYS • 7–8 PM

Come praise Jesus with us! We have a youth choir 
starting, and they will be singing on Palm Sunday 
during both services! Rehearsals will be held on 
Wednesdays, February 21 – March 21. Sign up your 
kids in the Upper Lobby.

Email Jackie Lloyd at jackielloyd89@gmail.com  
or Kelly Berard at nkberard@gmail.com

 EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY
Want to work with people who are filled with a 
passion for ministering to kids? Currently, we have 
an open Preschool Director position (part-time) 
in our GCKids Ministry. The Director is responsible 
for overseeing the Preschool Department as well 
as recruiting, equipping, and shepherding the 
volunteers who serve in this area. 

Please visit our website to view the full job 
description. Applications will be accepted through 
today, February 18.

GraceChapel.org/Jobs

 WHAT’S GOING ON?
Stay up-to-date and find out what’s happening 
at Grace! Our main ways of providing information 
are the Sunday bulletin, Josh’s weekly email, 
the website, and social media. Sign up online to 
subscribe to our weekly email or like us on social 
media to stay connected. For more information 
about communications at Grace, contact 
Sarah Prosise.

Email SProsise@GraceChapel.org

 OFFICE CLOSURE
The church office will be closed on Monday, 
February 19, in observance of Presidents’ Day. If 
you have an urgent need (illness, hospitalization, or 
death in the family), please call the church office 
at 303.799.4900; and follow the instructions for 
contacting the Pastor on call.

STEWARDSHIP REPORT

* In order to provide more information on our finances, we have expanded 
the financial data disclosed in the bulletin. We are moving to once-a-
month reporting.

* Budgeted giving is set annually by our Elder Council.

* Our fiscal year is July 2017 through June 2018.

985=YTD Budgeted Giving – January 2018        $1,542,895

Giving Surplus:        $22,698

1000=YTD Giving – January 2018       $1,565,593



If Only... • John 11:38–57

Josh Weidmann, Senior Pastor

The                               : God has                                over every human situation. – vs. 38–48 

The                               : God has the                                to bring all the pieces together. – vs. 39–54 

The                               : God has a                                for redeeming evil intentions. – vs. 55–57 

THE SAFEST PLACE IN ALL THE WORLD IS INSIDE THE                                 OF GOD.

MY NEXT STEP TODAY IS:

 Believe in Jesus with whole-life trust and note where I see 

God’s glory displayed. (John 11:40)

 Take 5–10 minutes each day to meditate on Psalm 103:13–14 

and 1 Peter 1:3–5. Be honest about my “sticking points,” and 

humbly ask Him to help me overcome my unbelief. 

 Ask God to show me how I have put my desires above His 

will. Resolve to obey God’s call in this area of my life, and 

find someone to hold me accountable to my decision.

WiFi access is available.
Password: graceworship

GRACECHAPEL.ORG
  GraceChapel

  GCDenver

Text a question to 303.335.9484


